Kim Cheshier

Chanute, KS
March 27, 2025
Dear School Board Members,

I am submitting my letter of interest to fill the position on the 413 USD
school board vacated by Matt Godinez.

[ have been a resident of Chanute since 1988. My two sons attended this
district and received excellent educations. I desire to makc sure we continue to
provide the high level of excellence for which this d1€tr1ctﬂknown *¢\C -

Sincerely, / /7
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Kim Cheshler






